
THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
COMMISSION ON SENTENCING

Virtual Meetings Scheduled

The Commission on Sentencing (Commission) will hold its fourth quarterly meetings on Thursday, March 4, 2021.
Consistent with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) precautions, the meetings will be held using Zoom Webinar.

Thursday, March 4, 2021 9 a.m. Policy Meeting
11 a.m. Quarterly Commission Meeting

All meetings of the Commission are open to the public. Individuals who wish to attend the Zoom meeting should
register at https://bit.ly/PCS2021MARCH.

MARK H. BERGSTROM,
Executive Director
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